
 
 

News Release 
 
For immediate release:   October 19, 2021 
Contact:     Mark E. Bannon, Executive Director 
      (561) 355-1937 

 

 
Summary of Palm Beach County Commission 
on Ethics Meeting Held on October 18, 2021  

 
The Palm Beach County Commission on Ethics (COE) took the following action at its special 
meeting held on October 18, 2021, to create a short list of candidates to interview for the 
Executive Director position.  
 
The COE selected four (4) of the 17 applicants to interview for the Executive Director position.  The 
candidates that the COE will be interviewing are, in alphabetical order, Kalinthia Dillard, Richard 
Gendler, Christie Kelley, and Amie Young.  The interviews will take place on November 4, 2021, 
starting at 1:30 p.m.  
 
                                                                        # # # 

  
 

 
Palm Beach County 

Commission on Ethics 
The Historic 1916 Courthouse 
300 N. Dixie Hwy, Suite 450 
West Palm Beach, FL 33401 

561.355.1915 
FAX: 561.355.1904 

Hotline: 877.766.5920 
E-mail: 

ethics@palmbeachcountyethics.com 
 
 

Commissioners 
Peter L. Cruise, Chair 

Michael S. Kridel, Vice Chair 
Rodney G. Romano 

Carol E. A. DeGraffenreidt 
Michael H. Kugler 

 
Executive Director 

Mark E. Bannon 
 

General Counsel 
Christie E. Kelley 

 
Intake & Compliance Manager 

Gina A. Levesque 
 

Investigator 
Abigail Irizarry 

 
Investigator 

Mark A. Higgs 
 
 

 

mailto:ethics@pbcgov.org

